
As a rental equipment operator who rents equipment to the general public and small contractors I oppose this bill because it will 
increase our operating costs substantially. It is difficult enough to have a successful business in this State with all of the changes, 
taxes, fee’s, mandates etc.. This is just another nail in the coffin for small operators like myself. We support a good number of 
people who are just breaking into their own business who can’t afford to purchase their own equipment or use ours as a way to 
explore new markets for their business. This Bill revision would put undo burden on the whole value chain that ultimately ends with 
being an overburden on all of us. 

Please stop making it harder for small businesses to be successful in this State, we need your support now more than ever. Please 
don’t support these additional fee’s on equipment as a way to fund the State’s environmental goals. 


